

memorandum

Item #

Report No. .

Council -

DATE:

February 13, 2015

TO:

MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

FROM:

JEFFREY A. ABRAMS, CITY CLERK

RE:

COMMUNICATION - COUNCIL GOVERNANCE - COMMITTEE STRUCTURE

Committee of the Whole (Working Session) Report No. 9, Item 2

February 17, 2015

At its meeting of February 10, 2015, during its consideration of Item 2 of Report No. 9, Committee of the Whole (Working Session) requested that I inform Council of the status of the Vaughan Metropolitan Centre Sub-Committee.

By the adoption of Item 10 of Report No. 21 of the Committee of the Whole on May 27, 2014, Council extended the Vaughan Metropolitan Centre Sub-Committee to coincide with the new (current) term of Council, which ends in 2018.

The VMC Sub-Committee is to continue to be chaired by the Mayor. The three other members have not as yet been appointed.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeffrey A. Abrams City Clerk